A new kaitiaki and website for the Kaiawhina Workforce Plan

Careerforce have announced the first step in the implementation of the Reforms of Vocational Education (RoVE) with the handing over of standard-setting responsibilities to the new Workforce Development Councils.  To find out more, see the release on Careerforce’s website
https://www.careerforce.org.nz/a-new-kaitiaki-and-website-for-the-kaiawhina-workforce-plan/)
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